
In January, a small and 
enthusiastic Lifeplus 
Foundation team* set off to 
rural Southeast Kenya to visit 
some project sites where life 
has changed for people who 
now have clean, safe water. 

*Kenya 2017 Team Members - Melanie Burrier Director, Lifeplus Foundation; Malcolm Vincent, Managing Director, Lifeplus Europe; 
Tracy McBride International Marketing Director, Lifeplus 

(Video & Photography) Christine Doody, Employee Engagement Specialist, Lifeplus Europe

The Lifeplus foundation

They started by meeting the local 
partners at the African Sand 
Dam Foundation headquarters 
and learned about sand dam 
engineering and water safety.

They were greeted by the Kiluta 
sand dam community with lively 
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singing and dancing, saw healthy 
crops growing, and heard stories 
from thankful community people.

And when the team had the chance 
to roll up their sleeves and work to 
help build a new sand dam, they 
welcomed it. 
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Thank you!
We hope to see you this summer at the Lifeplus Foundation Fundraising Weekend, August 25 & 26 in 
Cologne, Germany!

It’s only because of  the many caring people who organized fundraisers, ran, walked, and cycled last year 
that over 2,000 children now have clean water in their schools. 

Then they drove the bumpy roads 
to visit schools where joyful 
children expressed their gratitude 
with song and poetry.

When they said goodbye, it was 
with the goal that another Lifeplus 
Foundation team would again 
return to find even more hopeful 
people living better lives.

“We laughed and cried, and we 
were moved by the beautiful 
spirit of the Kenyan people. We 
may not be able to fully capture 
this experience in words, but we 
can let it change us and inspire 
us to do more”.

Melanie Burrier
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